











25th April 2022

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Year I - Visit to Gorleston Seafront - Thursday 19th May 2022

We are proposing to take Year I for a visit to Gorleston seafront to create sketch maps of our local area on Thursday 19th May 2022.

Each child will need a coat, packed lunch and wear comfortable shoes.

The children will depart school at 10am after our Phonics session and return to school before the end of the normal school day. We plan to have our lunch at the beach. However, if the weather is poor we will return earlier.

We are able to provide school packed lunches for this trip and these must be booked on Wisepay no later than 23.59 on Sunday 15th May 2022.

As we have permission for local walks in the area we will not be requesting permission, however if you wish to withdraw your child from this activity please speak to myself or the school office prior to the event.

Finally, we may need some adult helpers for the trip. If you are available and would like to join us, please do get in touch.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Nobes

Yr I

Class Teacher





